
 

 

COMMITTEE:   ZONING 

DATE:   MONDAY, MAY 8, 2023 

TIME:   IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING PUBLIC HEARINGS   

PLACE:  FOREST COUNTY BOARD ROOM  

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Chairman Ron Karl called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. and read the agenda 

 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Ron Karl, Mike Miller, Scott Goode, Lloyd Fulcer and Brian Piasini.   

Absent 

Others Present:  Jeannie Fannin (Zoning Administrator) 

Members of the Public Present:  Bill Beimborn and Mike Bukovic 

 

 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA 

Motion by Brian Piasini to approve the agenda, second by Scott Goode, All present voting (AYE).  Motion  

Carried 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM APRIL 6, 2023  

Motion by Scott Goode to approve the minutes from April 6, 2023, second by Mike Miller.  All present 

voting (AYE). Motion Carried 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS 

No comments made.       

 

MAP APPROVAL 

No maps were submitted 

 

DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION ON FEE FOR MOBILE TOWERS 

Fannin informed the committee that there was no specific fee for mobile towers under 300ft tall.  That 

the minimum fee is all that can be charged.   Motion by Mike Miller to add a fee of $300.00 for mobile 

towers under 300 ft tall and forward to a public hearing, second by Brian Piasini.  All present voting 

(AYE).  Motion Carried.   

 

DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION ON LAND USE DEED RESTRICTIONS 

No Action Taken 

 

OFFICE UPDATES:     

Fannin updated the committee on the 3- year maintenance letters and the ability of pumpers, 

inspectors and plumbers to have access to our reporting software.   She also informed the committee on 

two townships with contaminated bins again.    

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING DATE 

Fannin will check the calendar for June 6th for the next meeting.   The committee discussed having 

regular meetings on Tuesdays at 1:00 pm    

 

ADJOURN 

Motion by Lloyd Fulcer to adjourn, second by Brian Piasini.  All in favor voting (AYE).  Motion Approved.      

 

 

These minutes are not official and are subject to change.  They will be officially approved at the next 

scheduled Zoning meeting.       


